
MHNO is delighted to share news of 
this upcoming, family-friendly neighborhood event: 

“Bringing Nature Home in Maine” 
Lawn of St. Lawrence Arts 

Friday, August 16th @5:30 PM 
 

 

  

St. Lawrence Arts invites you to bring your beach chair, blanket, 
dance moves and the whole family to this outdoor 
concert and celebration of Maine's native plants and flowers! 

 

St. Lawrence Arts, Maine Audubon, and the The Strangely Possibles 
are teaming up for this fun, family-friendly event. TICKETS are only 
$5 - kids under 18 FREE. 

 

Groove to live music by The Strangely Possibles, a collective of 
Maine Musicians known for fun, lyrical music with an unpretentious 
“rock-a-delic” sound. 

 

Maine Audubon staff will talk about all the organization is doing to 
restore native plants and ecosystems in our gardens, yards, and 
communities. Find how what you can do to help protect Maine birds 
and wildlife! 

 

 

 

.. and SAVE THE DATE! 
 

 

MUNJOY HILL HOMECOMING 

Fort Sumner Park 

Sept 28, 2019 noon-3 pm 

(rain date Sept 29) 

 

Fun for the whole family! 
 
Link to Additional Resource 
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https://stlawrencearts.org/calendar/the-strangely-possibles/
https://stlawrencearts.org/calendar/the-strangely-possibles/
https://app.constantcontact.com/pages/campaigns/email-hub

